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February 18, 2025 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL OFFERORS 
 
FROM:  Amanda Delayo 
  Bayshore Conservation Planner 
 
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM TO INVITATION TO BID - CONTRACT NO. NAT25001-

ASSAWOMAN 
      

ADDENDUM #6- Bid Due Date Change 
 

         
 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at amanda.delayo@delaware.gov. 
 
 



February 18, 2025 

DNREC Division of Fish and Wildlife 
Attn.: Amanda Delayo, Bayshore Conservation Planner 
89 Kings Highway 
Dover, DE 19901 

RE: Assawoman Wildlife Area 
Bid Due Date Change 

Dear Ms. Delayo, 

Century Engineering, LLC (Century) has been informed the specified pipe piles are not readily 
available for the above project.  We are currently researching a substitution 
pile and recommend postponing the bid date to February 26, 2025 at 10am. 

Sincerely, 
Century Engineering, LLC 

Walter J. Hoey, III, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 

Cc: File 



February 18, 2025 

DNREC Division of Fish and Wildlife 
Attn.: Amanda Delayo, Bayshore Conservation Planner 
89 Kings Highway 
Dover, DE 19901 

RE: Assawoman Wildlife Area
Material Change 

Dear Ms. Delayo, 

Century Engineering, LLC (Century) has researched the availability of the specified steel piles. 
Based on our discussions with the manufacturer, we approve the use of A252 Pipe Piles 
constructed of A572 Steel with a minimum yield strength of 50 ksi.  These piles are an available, 
standard product in the size specified on the plans. 

Sincerely, 
Century Engineering, LLC 

Walter J. Hoey, III, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 

Cc: Craig Rhodes (DNREC) 
File: (G:\Projects\175013.00 (DNREC 2017 Engineering OE)\175013.97 Assawoman Wildlife

Tower\CONST\ConstAdmin\BidChange\2025-2-18_AssawomanMaterialChange.docx) 


	178771664_cover_page.pdf
	ADDENDUM #6- Bid Due Date Change

	178771664_2025-2-18_assawomanbiddatechange.pdf
	2025-2-18_AssawomanMaterialChange (002).pdf

